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versions to share found at 
https://afaofpa.org/weekly-
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Check Our Recent Interview 
Guest:   Steve McConkey 
Topic: COVID-19 stats 
News From Around PA 
The PA LGBTQIA+ Health 
Conference is to be held at 
the Sheraton Erie Bayfront 
Hotel on June 2 and 3!   

From Wikipedia:  
International Transgender 
Day of Visibility is an annual 
event occurring on March 31 
dedicated to celebrating 
transgender people and 
raising awareness of 
discrimination faced by 
transgender people 
worldwide, as well as a 
celebration of their 
contributions to society.  
Governor Wolf’s message 
during Transgender Day of 
Visibility 2020:  Special thanks 
and recognition to Dr. Rachel 
Levine — a calm, wise, and 
dedicated leader during this 
COVID-19 pandemic. 
Pennsylvania is so lucky to 
have you as our Secretary of 
Health. 

Entire state shutdown until 
April 30 due to COVID-19. 

News From National Scene 
Texas, Oklahoma and Iowa 
stop abortions during the 
COVID-19 pandemic! 

Dr. Rodney Howard-Brown 
was adhering to the law, 
obeying an emergency order 
and following the 
recommendations of the 
sheriff who gave him 
approval to meet when he 
was arrested without 
warning and jailed! 

The Idaho governor has 
signed two bills into law - 
one would ban males who 
think they are females from 
playing in the sports that align 
with who they think they are 
and the other would make it 
illegal for transgender to 
change the sex on their birth 
certificates. 

Nevada governor Steve 
Sisolak has issued an 
emergency order banning 
doctors from prescribing anti-
malaria drugs chloroquine 
and hydroxychloroquine to 
coronavirus patients.  

An unprecedented dip in the 
U.S. blood supply has led the 
FDA to relax long-standing 
restrictions on receiving 
blood donations from 
sexually active homosexual 
men. Previous federal rules 

required that donors wait 12 
months from their last 
homosexual intercourse 
before giving blood. Now, 
that wait has been shortened 
to three months. The policy 
also applies to women who 
have had sex with gay or 
bisexual men and those who 
have received tattoos or 
piercings, each of which have 
also had wait times reduced 
from twelve months to three.  
LGBTQ activists are still not 
happy saying any restrictions 
on blood donation from 
homosexuals place an undue 
stigma on gay people. 

Utah Governor Gary Herbert 
has signed a bill placing a ban 
on most abortions, which will 
be automatically be 
“triggered” once Roe v. Wade 
is overturned or otherwise 
negated, as well as a law to 
ensure that the remains of 
babies killed in abortions be 
treated humanely. 
We are a non-profit organization 
that is totally dependent upon 
financial gifts from our supporters.  
You can give online 
https://afaofpa.org/donate/   
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